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Ref: KES/SKY 
 
22nd October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Last term we had an intense focus on our motto of ‘Dare To Shine’ and how everyone at the academy can 
live this every day. Staff members from the trust joined us in this and we ended the term in an incredibly 
positive way. The impact of this focus meant that the bar was raised for standards and attitudes. Students 
embraced the challenge, and we are really starting to see and feel the benefits this term. 
 
Now we can focus our efforts on the level of challenge in lessons so that we ensure the best outcomes for 
all, alongside developing well rounded young adults who are equipped to take on the next stage of their 
career. 
 
Once again, I have asked the trust to support us in this; on Thursday 7th November 2024 and Friday 8th 
November 2024, a team of staff will visit to help us. They will be wearing ‘hi vis’ vests so that they are easily 
identified. Students should not be concerned by this; they are here to help. This is yet another opportunity 
for everyone to ‘Shine’. All students will have an assembly, week commencing 21st October 2024 to explain 
which areas we want to see an improvement in. 
 
I would like to request your support with this in ensuring that your child is wearing the correct uniform and 
has the correct equipment with them each day. There is a shop each morning selling pens, pencils and rulers 
or alternatively, you can pay for a complete set of equipment on the gateway, and this will be delivered to 
your child in school. You are also able to purchase new ties from the shop. 
 
During lessons staff will be focusing on the level of challenge and encouraging independent practice.  
Students should not be worried; staff will ensure that they are still adapting teaching as required. 
 
As always, thank you for your continuing support in raising standards and upholding the academy’s 
expectations together. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Kathryn Evans 
Principal 
 


